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Hi all.  First, I want to thank everyone that played last night for their patience and good 
humor.  Dan ran into the "perfect storm" of challenges. 
 
Because of the lack of data due to some of the Bridgemates not recording the data, and 
the lack of hand records from some pairs, we are deleting the game, it won't count.  I 
know, everyone thinks that they had the perfect game and came in FIRST.  But you 
didn't, I did!  :) 
 
The good news, everyone that played last night gets a free, no charge, game next 
Wednesday evening.   
 
Sorry for having to "delete" the game but hope to see everyone next 
Wednesday!  Ashley Erwin, President, Unit 159 
 


